
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Corona Virus: Please refrain from visiting White House 
 
Drissa Kone 
April 7, 2020 
 

 
 

Dear BFC, 

 

It has been informed that a tenant of the White House has tested positive of the corona virus.  

 

The tenant is no longer in the house but for safety, we ask that you refrain from visiting the White House 

until the end of April.  

 

Please stay safe and take care of yourselves during this crucial time. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 


